Re: HB 3501 “The Right to Rest”

It is absolutely unbelievable that anyone would consider passing this bill. Why would anyone
want to live or remain in Oregon when there is little to no recourse in protecting our public
spaces from homeless camping? | could submit photos, articles, etc. forever showing that this is
a very bad idea. But I'm sure you have gotten those. Please listen to the concerned members of
the public and make this bill go away.

Jill Martinusen



